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AIB Symposium to Be Virtual
Jennifer Zurko

COVID-19 required America In Bloom (AIB) to change their in-person event in St. Louis to their first-ever virtual 

event, which will be held September 30-October 2.

AIB is calling the event “Symposium in the Sky” and the key components attendees are used to experiencing at the 

in-person symposium are still included, like educational sessions, speakers, awards, idea sharing, networking and 

more.

To learn more and register, visit americainbloom.org/programs/symposium-awards-celebration. GT


